
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES  

 
SILVER RIDGE PARK WESTERLY HOMEOWNERS’ 

ASSOCIATION 
BY-LAW AND RULES UPDATE 

 
 

The Board of Trustees has the responsibility to make and enforce 
compliance with such rules and regulations related to the operations, 

use of occupancy of dwelling units, common grounds and 
Association facilities. 

 
Dear Members of the Westerly Community, 
 
As your elected Board of Trustees, we are writing to inform you of recent changes made 
to our Declaration of Covenants, By Laws, Rules and Restrictions presented at the Feb. 
20, 2025 homeowners meeting.  These organizational changes through Board 
Resolutions are in response to the evolving challenges faced by senior communities like 
ours. Our commitment to you, as both neighbors and members of this community, 
remains steadfast, and we continue to prioritize your well-being, lifestyle, and property 
values. 
 
Copies of the resolutions are posted in the Westerly Clubhouse, 39 Millbrook Dr., and 
are also available on the community website at https://srpwesterlyhoa.org/ A complete 
updated copy of the Rules and Restrictions, incorporating the By-law amendment, will 
be printed and mailed to all homeowners on record next quarter. 
 
Thank you for your trust and support. Together, we will continue to foster a thriving and 
supportive community for all residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Board of Trustees 
Silver Ridge Park Westerly  

https://srpwesterlyhoa.org/


Homeowners Association 
 


